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Participation Requirement Update for Alternative Assessments 

The state must ensure that in Grades 3-8 and 11, the total number of students assessed in each 

subject using the alternate assessments does not exceed one percent of the total number of all 

students in the State who are assessed in such subject.  Please read the memo sent on Novem-

ber 27, 2017, to Special Education Directors and District Administrators regarding Connecticut’s 

Alternate Assessments – Participation Requirements Update. 

Submitting the Learner Characteristic Inventory 

As a reminder, all Learner Characteristic Inventories (LCIs) must be submitted by March 16, 

2018, for students in Grades 3-8, taking the Connecticut Alternate Assessments (CTAA) in lan-

guage arts and mathematics, as well as the new Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS) al-

ternate science test.  However, for students in Grade 11, the deadline to submit LCIs is January 

19, 2018. 

Only educators who are up-to-date with their required CTAA training are allowed to submit the 

LCI on the American Institutes for Research (AIR) Data Entry Interface (DEI).  District adminis-

ters (DAs) can access a list of their own educators to determine if they have been given access 

to the DEI in order to submit the LCI.  This list is available on the AIR TIDE Web site.  From the 

main page in Test Information Distribution Engine (TIDE), DAs can access this list by clicking on: 

Users, then 
View/Edit/Export Users  then 

more info, and then 
Trained Teacher Spreadsheet. 

This spreadsheet is updated every Friday. 

In referring to this list of educators, note the following color coding: 

RED- indicates the educator needs training in order to submit an LCI.  The CTAA Online Train-

ing is still available for these educators or for any educator who is not on the list, but needs 

this training. 

GREEN- indicates the educator is up-to-date with their training and has been sent an e-mail 

from AIR to set up their Teacher Administering the Alternate (TEA) account.  These educators 

are able to enter their students LCIs. 

WHITE- indicates the educator is up-to-date with his or her training, but critical information is 

missing in order for AIR to set up an account.  These educators or DAs can contact AIR direct-

ly to supply the additional information which includes District Code; School Code; or E-mail.  

Contact AIR at 1-844-202-7583 / cthelpdesk@air.org. 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2748&q=335452
mailto:CTStudentAssessment@ct.gov
http://www.ct.gov/sde/StudentAssessment
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2758&Q=334520
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/special_education/1_Percent_CTAA_System_Participation_Requirements_11272017.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/special_education/1_Percent_CTAA_System_Participation_Requirements_11272017.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/special_education/LCI.pdf
https://login11.cloud1.tds.airast.org/student/V215/Pages/BrowserDenied.aspx?c=Connecticut
https://neac.sso.airast.org/auth/XUI/#login/&realm=/neac&forward=true&spEntityID=SP_NEAC_TIDE_PROD&goto=%2FSSORedirect%2FmetaAlias%2Fneac%2Fidp%3FReqID%3DS2F99816C6DE45A03E814E6AC383A1EBA56A962711%26index%3Dnull%26acsURL%3D%26spEntityID%3DSP_NEAC_TIDE_PROD%26
http://ctserc.org/component/k2/item/285-2017-2018-csde-alternate-assessment-system-training
http://ctserc.org/component/k2/item/285-2017-2018-csde-alternate-assessment-system-training
mailto:cthelpdesk@air.org


 2 

Student Assessment News 
December 22, 2017 

District Administrator (DA) Workshops are scheduled for January 17, 18,and 19, 2018, at the Institute of Technology 

and Business Development (ITBD) in New Britain.  There will be five sessions to choose from and each session will re-

peat the same content.  The session on January 18, from 12:00-3:30 p.m. is for new DAs.  Training will be provided for 

the administration of the Smarter Balanced Assessments for English language arts/literacy and mathematics, the 

NGSS Science Field Test (including the Connecticut Alternate NGSS Science), and the CTAA for English language arts 

and mathematics.  Separate training for the Connecticut SAT School Day will be held on February 13 and 14, 2018 

(See Page 3).  District Administrators will be provided with information to support training School Coordinators and 

Test Administrators.  Registration is limited to two attendees per district. 

Register for January 17, 2018, from 8:30-11:30 a.m. Register for January 17, 2018, from 12:00-3:00 p.m. 

Register for January 18, 2018, from 8:30-11:30 a.m. New DAs Register for January 18, 2018, from 12:00-3:30 p.m. 

Register for January 19, 2018, from 8:30-11:30 a.m.  

District Administrator Workshops 

DRC LAS Links Technology Webinars and Digital Library 

The English Learner Assessment Coordinators (ELACs) were asked to identify and complete the LAS Links Tech Survey 

for their district.  Those individuals identified in the Tech Survey as the technology contact received an e-mail from Data 

Recognition Corporation (DRC) on November 30, 2017, inviting them to attend one of two technology webinars.  These 

webinars will also be posted in the DRC Digital Library.  For planning purposes, the second DRC LAS Links Technology 

Webinar will be conducted on January 5, 2018, at 3:00 p.m.  A link for the first webinar on December 8, 2017, is availa-

ble. 

The ELACs should have received their access credentials for the DRC INSIGHT Portal. You may access the digital library 

of resources within the portal.  Previously Identified Technology Coordinators and ELACs were notified via e-mail from 

DRC. 

Special Populations Updates 

Letters are being prepared to be sent to 19,698 Grade 10 and Grade 11 high school students in Connecticut who have 

demonstrated Advanced Placement (AP) Potential based on the 2017 October PSAT.  Superintendents received a letter 

on December 19, 2017, regarding this mailing. 

For the past five years, as part of a student activation campaign, the Connecticut State Department of Education 

(CSDE) has issued letters to students who demonstrated the potential to succeed on AP course work based on the re-

sults from the PSAT.  The letters instruct these students to meet with their school counselors to discuss what course 

work is right for them.  By taking challenging courses such as AP, dual enrollment, International Baccalaureate (IB), 

and/or honors courses students attain important academic and financial benefits such as earning college credit, poten-

tially skipping introductory courses, and experiencing college-level work while in high school. 

AP Potential Student Letters 

https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1ecd958c27273196472ea1
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1ece048c27273196472ea9
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1ecd7c8c27273196472ea0
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1db9948c27273196472be3
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1ecdac8c27273196472ea2
https://www.brainshark.com/brainshark/viewer/GetAssetRange.ashx?pi=177862169&typ=SUP&supp_id=13252167&fname=s13252167.mp4&ftype=MP4%20Video&fsize=103029.92KB&sid=37779912&sky=98F1F73652104F089F84E7ABC9A077FC&uid=0&ver=6&sa=1
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Connecticut SAT School Day Updates 

Parent Letter and FAQ Documents 

A 2018 Connecticut SAT School Day English parent letter  and Spanish parent letter has been posted to our Web site.  

Schools may personalize this letter and use it to inform parents about the 2018 Connecticut SAT School Day.  A Fre-

quently Asked Questions for Families and Students document has also been updated and is available in English and 

Spanish.  Additionally, an updated FAQ for Districts and Schools is available. 

Testing Grade 12 Students on the Connecticut SAT School Day 

A small number of Grade 12 students will be required to take the Connecticut SAT School Day.  Schools must test 

Grade 12 students if they “skipped” Grade 11 because of the lack of credits (i.e., student started this school year in 

Grade 11 then moved to Grade 12 before March 21, 2018, and did not test last year).  This is the only reason to test a 

Grade 12 student.  Students who were absent or refused to test in Grade 11 do not test in Grade 12.  Grade 12 stu-

dents who moved into your district from out of state do not test.  No Grade 8, 9 or 10 students are permitted to take 

the Connecticut SAT School Day.  Any tests received for these students will NOT be scored. 

If your school has any such eligible Grade 12 students, please FAX a list of these students to Michelle Rosado at the 

CSDE at 860-326-0565 by February 1, 2018.  The list should be faxed and not e-mailed due to student privacy.  The list 

of Grade 12 students must include the following information as it appears in the Public School Information System 

(PSIS) registration: 

 Student Name (First and Last) 

 SASID 

 Date of Birth 

 School and District 

Please contact Michelle Rosado if you have any questions about student eligibility. 

Test Center Supervisor Training 

Test Center Supervisor training for the 2018 Connecticut SAT School Day will take place on February 13 and 14, 2018, 

at the Institute of Technology and Business Development (ITBD) in New Britain.  Schools may send two people to one 

of the four trainings.  The session on February 14, 2018, from 12:00-3:30 p.m. is intended for new test center supervi-

sors, but any test center supervisor may attend this session.  We will spend more time on the details of the administra-

tion at this session.  Registration information and details are included in the links below. 

Register for February 13, 2018, from 8:30-11:30 a.m.    Register for February 13, 2018, from 12:00-3:00 p.m. 

Register for February 14, 2018, from 8:30-11:30 a.m. 

New Coordinators Register for February 14, 2018, from 12:00-3:30 p.m. 

REMINDER: Schools do NOT need to order any test materials for students for the Connecticut SAT School Day.  Test 

materials, including student labels, will automatically be sent to each Test Center Supervisor prior to the March 21, 

2018, test.  Quantities of materials will be based on enrollments in the CSDE’s PSIS Registration Module, as well as spe-

cial materials for students approved for accommodations through the College Board’s Services for Students with Disa-

bilities (SSD) system. 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/word_docs/student_assessment/sat/sat_parent_letter_2018.doc
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/word_docs/student_assessment/sat/csde_-_parentletter_sat_span_2018.docx
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/sat/SATSchoolDay_FamiliesStudents.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/sat/SATSchoolDay_FamiliesStudents_Spanish.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/sat/SATSchoolDay_SchoolsDistricts.pdf
mailto:michelle.rosado@ct.gov
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a0c56274e67cb5d341ecc6e
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1328354e67cb5d341ee269
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a13281a4e67cb5d341ee265
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a1328684e67cb5d341ee272
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Connecticut SAT School Day Updates 

Connecticut SAT School Day Student Rosters 

For the 2018 administration of the Connecticut SAT School Day, the College Board has eliminated the SOAR roster.  

The SOAR roster had provided schools with a list of students who were registered to take the SAT.  For 2018, if 

schools or districts want to create a list of all students who are registered through PSIS to take the 2018 Connecticut 

SAT School Day, this roster can be created using PSIS.  The district PSIS coordinator will need to follow these steps to 

print a roster: 

1. log into the PSIS Registration Module; 

2. click on the Downloads Link; 

3. select Active Registration and click on Download; and 

4. the file will show all of the students actively registered in the district and can be sorted by grade. 

Schools will still have access to the Non Standard Administration Report (NAR) through the College Board’s Services 

for SSD system.  However, the NAR now will provide a list of ALL students who are approved for accommodations in 

the SSD for the 2018 Connecticut SAT School Day. 

SAT Practice Tests and Khan Academy 

Schools can access full length SAT practice tests for students from the College Board’s Web site.  Practice tests are also 

available for students using MP3 or Screen Reader or Assistive Technology.  Schools can also request large print or 

Braille SAT practice tests for students by contacting the College Board’s Services for Students with Disabilities (SSD).  

Additionally, students may access free online SAT practice through Khan Academy.  Students may also choose to link 

their College Board account to their Khan Academy account.  Students who link their accounts will receive personal-

ized practice.  Please contact Alan Bernstein at the College Board if you would like to know the percentage of students 

in your school who have linked their accounts. 

Grade 11 Students Taking the Connecticut Alternate Assessment 

As a reminder, please register any students who are taking the Connecticut Alternate Assessment (CTAA) in place of 

the Connecticut SAT School Day.  Teachers Administering the Alternate (TEAs) should submit the Learner Characteris-

tics Inventory (LCI) in order to register the student to take the CTAA.  The LCI is entered on the AIR Data Entry Inter-

face by the primary teacher who completed the form.  This MUST be entered by January 19, 2018, to have students 

removed from Connecticut SAT School Day registration. 

Accommodations Deadline 

All Connecticut SAT School Day accommodations for special education and 504 students must be entered into the Col-

lege Board’s SSD online system by Tuesday, January 30, 2018.  A late request window will be available for those stu-

dents who are newly enrolled, identified or classified as Grade 11 students.  The window to enter accommodations for 

English learner (EL) students who need 50 percent extended time into the College Board’s SSD online system is Janu-

ary 25-March 15, 2018.  As a reminder EL students who receive 50 percent extended time will receive a college report-

able score for the 2018 administration.  If you have any questions, please contact Joe Amenta. 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/practice/full-length-practice-tests
https://www.collegeboard.org/students-with-disabilities/after-approval/taking-sat-accommodations#ui-accordion-2-header-0
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/practice/full-length-practice-test-assistive-technology
http://www.collegeboard.org/ssd
https://www.khanacademy.org/test-prep/sat
mailto:abernstein@collegeboard.org
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/special_education/LCI_.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/special_education/LCI_.pdf
https://login4.cloud1.tds.airast.org/student/V171/Pages/BrowserDenied.aspx?c=Connecticut
https://login4.cloud1.tds.airast.org/student/V171/Pages/BrowserDenied.aspx?c=Connecticut
https://www.collegeboard.org/students-with-disabilities/ssd-online
https://www.collegeboard.org/students-with-disabilities/ssd-online
mailto:joseph.amenta@ct.gov
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Accuracy of Demographic Status in the PSIS Registration Module for Statewide Summative Testing 

Accurate reporting of individual student demographic status at the time of summative testing in the Public School In-

formation System (PSIS) Registration Module is the only way to ensure accurate reporting for the annual summative 

statewide test results.  Administrators responsible for statewide student testing will need to work with their District 

PSIS Coordinators to ensure that accurate student information is being reported in the PSIS Registration Module.  The 

PSIS Registration Module data informs the following systems: 

 AIR’s Test Information Delivery Engine (TIDE); 

 DRC’s INSIGHT System; and 

 The College Board testing system. 

The District PSIS Coordinator should make all changes to student enrollment and demographic information directly 

into the PSIS Registration Module.  During the summative test window, changes will appear in TIDE and in the DRC IN-

SIGHT test delivery system the day after these changes are made in the PSIS Registration Module for all of the follow-

ing statewide tests: 

 LAS Links;  

 NGSS Science Field Test; 

 Smarter Balanced; 

 Connecticut Alternate Assessment (CTAA) in English language arts and mathematics; and 

 Connecticut Alternate Science. 

It is also important to keep these fields updated for the Connecticut SAT School Day in order to both generate appro-

priate student rosters and student labels and for accurate final reporting. 

Effective November 30, 2017, the following seven fields are available in the PSIS Registration Module: 

 Special Education (SPED) Status; 

 Free and Reduced Lunch (FRL) Status; 

 English learner (EL) Status; 

 Military Family; 

 Homeless; 

 Recently Arrived EL; and 

 Section 504 Status. 

These seven fields in the PSIS Registration Module must reflect the student’s status at the time of testing.  The first 

five fields have been populated in the PSIS Registration Module using the October PSIS Collection Freeze Zero data 

(i.e., freeze file from the collection generated on November 3, 2017).  The last two fields (i.e., Recently Arrived EL and 

Section 504 Status) appear in the PSIS Registration Module, but could not be prepopulated from Freeze Zero because 

these fields do not exist in the PSIS October collection; they are necessary and must be updated in the PSIS Registra-

tion Module for testing and reporting purposes. 

 

If the status of any of the first five fields changes from the value reported in the October PSIS Collection Freeze Zero, or 

if the student being tested was not in the PSIS October Collection Freeze Zero, the District PSIS Coordinator must up-

date the student’s record in the PSIS Registration Module.  The data from the PSIS Registration Module are updated on 

a nightly basis in both TIDE (this is already in effect) and DRC’s INSIGHT System (in effect as of December 20, 2017). 

http://www.csde.state.ct.us/public/psis/downloads/PSISContacts.xlsx
http://www.csde.state.ct.us/public/psis/downloads/PSISContacts.xlsx
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Accuracy of Demographic Status in the PSIS Registration Module for Statewide Summative Testing 

To reiterate, these seven fields in the PSIS Registration Module must reflect the student’s status at the time of 
testing.  These student demographic values will initially be saved and the fields locked in PSIS on March 9, 2018; this 
first snapshot will be used for the LAS Links assessment.  The student demographic values will re-open on March 10, 
2018, be saved and the fields locked again on May 25, 2018 (i.e., the last day of the Smarter Balanced summative test 
window). This second snapshot will be used for all other state summative assessments (i.e., Smarter Balanced, CT Alter-
nate Assessment, CT SAT School Day, NGSS Assessments), so all corrections to a student’s status at the time of testing 
must have been made by May 25, 2018. 

Please also note that in order to enter accommodations in TIDE, students must be identified as Special Education or 

Section 504 in the PSIS Registration Module.  Similarly in order to be allowed to administer the LAS Links test on the 

DRC INSIGHT system, a student must be identified as an English learner in the PSIS Registration Module. 

The state relies on districts to provide accurate reporting of these demographic fields at the time of testing because 

these data are used for public and secure reporting of statewide test results and are part of Connecticut’s Next Genera-

tion Accountability System. 

PSIS and the Connecticut SAT School Day 

Even though the Connecticut SAT School Day is not related to TIDE, PSIS demographic values should also be updated, as 

necessary to indicate a student's status at the time of testing for the Connecticut SAT School Day.  Accurate reporting 

for these students in PSIS will help ensure accurate statewide test reporting for the Connecticut SAT School Day.  Addi-

tionally, accuracy is very important since students will be registered for the March 21, 2018, Connecticut SAT School 

Day based on the PSIS database. 

For any student who is participating in the March 21, 2018, Connecticut SAT School Day administration, the PSIS Regis-

tration Module should indicate their correct demographic status at the time of that testing.  Likewise, for students 

who are participating instead in the makeup dates for the Connecticut SAT School Day (April 24 or 25, 2018), accurate 

Want to find recent announcements regarding Connecticut’s 

assessments?  Please visit the CSDE’s Comprehensive Assess-

ment Program Portal.  You will find information about each 

assessment, as well as technology resources and information 

for students and families. 

A new resource is available for 

schools and districts in preparation 

for 2018 testing.  The 2018 Connecti-

cut Summative Test Administration 

Resource Crosswalk provides links to 

documents relevant to the Smarter 

Balanced, NGSS Assessment Field 

Test, NGSS Alternate Assessment 

Field Test, CTAA and Connecticut SAT 

School Day. 

TIDE will be offline for maintenance 

beginning Friday, January 5th and will 

return online Monday, January 8th.  

https://ct.portal.airast.org/
https://ct.portal.airast.org/
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/student_assessment_news/Summative_Assessment_Resource_Crosswalk.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/student_assessment_news/Summative_Assessment_Resource_Crosswalk.pdf
http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/student_assessment/student_assessment_news/Summative_Assessment_Resource_Crosswalk.pdf
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Half-day, in-person training of the trainers sessions will provide participants with an overview of the Smarter Balanced 

Teacher Hand Scoring System (THSS) used to score open-ended student responses on the Interim Assessment Blocks 

(IABs).  Trainings will be held at the CSDE, 450 Columbus Boulevard, Hartford.  This training is appropriate for beginners 

to the THSS; or new teachers, district and school administrators who will be hand scoring or training hand scorers of 

the interim assessments. 

At each training, there will be a review of the scoring process and related scoring materials (rubrics, exemplars, and 

training guides) that can then be applied to the scoring of specific IABs administered in your classrooms.  Participants 

will be led through a brief hand-scoring training of Reading and Writing, with a concluding presentation that connects 

results to the AIR Ways Reporting System and next steps for improving instruction.  Participants must have a Test Infor-

mation Distribution Engine (TIDE) user account and must bring a laptop.  Please contact Deirdre Ducharme or Cristi 

Alberino if you have questions. 

To register, select and click on the session date below: 

 Register for January 29, 2018, from 1:00-4:00 p.m. 

 Register for February 15, 2018, from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

Interim Assessment Hand Scoring Training – New Dates Added 

The CSDE is updating the Teacher Administering the Alternate (TEA) user role list in TIDE based on whether a teacher’s 

state-required training is current.  This updated list was made available on November 21, 2017, only to the District Ad-

ministrator-level user role. 

Only those TEAs with current training will be able to submit the Learner Characteristics Inventory (LCI) into the Data 

Entry interface (DEI).  The LCI registers a student for the Alternate Assessments.  Only a currently trained TEA can ad-

minister the Alternate Assessments in spring of 2018. 

If these individuals will be administering the Alternate Assessments in the 2017-18 school year and are current in their 

CSDE training they should have received an e-mail by November 10, 2017, from AIR to update their TEA accounts. 

Individuals who will be administering the Alternate Assessments in the 2017-18 school year and are not current in their 

CSDE training, will need to register for the 2017-18 Alternate Assessment System training.  These educator names will 

be added to the TIDE trained-teacher list once they have completed and passed the course.  At that time, they will re-

ceive an e-mail from AIR that will allow them to create a password. 

The TEA accounts are typically issued for specific schools based on school codes.  If a trained educator will be adminis-

tering the alternate assessments in multiple schools, they will need to contact their District Administrator who will 

then contact the AIR helpdesk (1-844-202-7583 or cthelpdesk@air.org) with the appropriate school facility codes to 

gain access at each school. 

Update of the Teacher Administering the Alternate Role in TIDE 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2683&q=336580
mailto:deirdre.ducharme@ct.gov
mailto:cristi.alberino@ct.gov
mailto:cristi.alberino@ct.gov
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a2815098e35d32b4713e214
https://csde.corsizio.com/c/5a2815778e35d32b4713e217
http://ctserc.org/ctaltassess
mailto:cthelpdesk@air.org
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The Connecticut State Department of Education is an affirmative action/equal opportunity employer. 

To automatically receive the Student Assessment News and/or other announcements, 

register for e-mail updates on the Comprehensive Assessment Program Portal. 

Important Dates 

Event Dates 

The secure browsers for the 2017-18 school year must 

be downloaded for all 2017-18 online tests Currently available 

Learner Character Interface (LCI) 

Data Entry Interface (DEI) 
Currently Open 

English Language Proficiency LAS Links Form C ONLINE January 3-March 9, 2018 

District Administrator Workshops January 17, 18 and 19, 2018 

Learner Characteristics Inventory (LCI) 

Final Submission Deadlines 
January 19, 2018–Grade 11 

March 16, 2018–Grades 3-8 

Connecticut SAT School Day State Allowed 

Accommodations Window January 25, 2018-March 15, 2018 

Connecticut SAT School Day Accommodations Window 

Deadline January 30, 2018 

Connecticut SAT School Day TCS Workshops February 13 and 14, 2018 

Connecticut SAT School Day Primary Test Date: March 21, 2018 

Makeup Dates: April 24 and 25, 2018 

NGSS Field Test 
March 26-May 25, 2018 (Grade 11) 

April 30-May 25, 2018 (Grades 5 and 8) 

NGSS Alternate Science Field Test 
April 30-May 25, 2018 (Grades 5, 8 and 11) 

(Upload Window) 

Connecticut Smarter Balanced March 26-May 25, 2018 

Connecticut Alternate Assessment March 26-May 25, 2018 

http://ct.portal.airast.org/
https://ct.portal.airast.org/secure-browsers.stml

